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Christopher Brown Named North
American Sales Director

Lunada Bay Tile is pleased to announce that
Christopher Brown has been named North
American Sales Director.

Brown, who will be based out of Lunada Bay
Tile's Harbor City headquarters, joined
Lunada Bay Tile in 2001 to manage western
region sales and has 18 years of experience
in the ftile industry. From 1999 to 2010 he
worked for tile and stone company Walker
Zanger, where he managed sales and




